
Communication as forwarded to LME-MCO CEOs and Waiver Contract Managers – July 1, 2019 
 
Communication sent on behalf of Matt Herr, Acting AD for System Performance, DMHDDSAS,  and 
Deb, Goda, BH Unit Manager, NC Medicaid 
 
In follow up to the April 22, 2019 communication (posted under Provider Monitoring/Special 
Announcements on the DHHS webpage) the DHHS Monitoring Tools and DHHS Review Tool for LIPs, 
Group Practices and Agencies Billing Outpatient Services (only) guidance documents have been updated 
and are now posted to the following DHHS website: 
 

• https://www.ncdhhs.gov/providers/provider-info/mental-health/provider-monitoring.  

 

The update to the guidance documents does not diminish or reduce the LME-MCOs 
responsibility/authority for oversight and monitoring of their Provider Networks. 
 
Please contact Janet Breeding at janet.breeding@dhhs.nc.gov or 910-434-3811 or Deb Goda at 
deborah.goda@dhhs.nc.gov or 919-527-7640. 
 
 
Janet Breeding 
LME-MCO System Performance Liaison 
Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities, and Substance Abuse Services 
NC Department of Health and Human Services 
 
910-434-3811    mobile 
919-715-1294    TTY 
919-508-0976    fax 
janet.breeding@dhhs.nc.gov 
 
306 N. Wilmington Street, Bath Building 
3004 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-3004 
 
Twitter | Facebook | YouTube | LinkedIn 
 
Email correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be 
disclosed to third parties. 

 

https://www.ncdhhs.gov/providers/provider-info/mental-health/provider-monitoring
mailto:janet.breeding@dhhs.nc.gov
mailto:deborah.goda@dhhs.nc.gov
http://www.ncdhhs.gov/
mailto:janet.breeding@dhhs.nc.gov
https://twitter.com/ncdhhs
https://www.facebook.com/ncdhhs/
https://www.youtube.com/user/ncdhhs/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nc-state-government/

